Lorri Coody

From: James Singleton

Sent: Saturday, September 19, 2020 3:59 PM

To: Pat Herbrich

Subject: Re: proposed TIRZ No. 3

Pat,

Can you call me at 281-571-3299?

I agree no one wants to see commercial property in that area and that is not what's going on here.

James Singleton City Council Place 4 281-571-3299

From:

Sent: Saturday, September 19, 2020 3:45:19 PM

To: Andrew Mitcham <amitcham@jerseyvillagetx.com>; Bobby Warren <bwarren@jerseyvillagetx.com>; Drew Wasson <dwasson@jerseyvillagetx.com>; Greg Holden <gholden@jerseyvillagetx.com>; James Singleton <jsingleton@jerseyvillagetx.com>; Gary Wubbenhorst <gwubbenhorst@jerseyvillagetx.com>
Cc: Austin Bleess <ableeos@jerseyvillagetx.com>; Lorri Coody <lcoody@jerseyvillagetx.com>

Subject: proposed TIRZ No. 3

From what I am able to find on the Jersey Village city website, this will be addressed at the Monday September 21, 2020 council meeting. I may not have all the information but I definitely have an opinion on what I perceive to be the issue.

If it is in fact to be considered as a TIRZ on Jersey Drive from Lakeview to Solomon streets, that absolutely makes no sense. This is a residential area with an elementary school and a high school. As a 30 year resident of Jersey Village, businesses and additional traffic make no sense. No one wants to back up to commercial property in a residential area. Please use common sense here.

Regards, Pat Herbrich 15809 Juneau Ln

cc: all council members